From: Mike Donovan [mailto:mike.stimulatingworld@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Michael Donovan
Sent: 11 February 2019 14:40
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Fwd: Methodist Chapel

Dear Mr Neville
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Further to my email below, I confirm that I have now spoken to Mr Alcraft and he assures me that the proposed South Elevation access door will now be removed from the Chapel plans and not feature therefore in his re-submission. Therefore there will be no direct access from the Chapel to our courtyard.

Our only other possible objection was to the south facing roof lights. However, if these do not overlook our garden or look directly into our property then we have no objection. 

Yours sincerely 

Michael Donovan





Begin forwarded message:

From: Michael Donovan <mike.donovan@stimulating-world.com>
Subject: Methodist Chapel
Date: 7 February 2019 14:14:47 GMT
To: robert.neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Dear Mr Neville

Further to our conversation about the planning application for the Methodist Chapel in Sibford Gower I want to point out the plans as submitted are ambiguous (if not misleading) in one important point:

On the South Elevation view it reads ‘South Elevation facing a narrow courtyard.’ It should in fact read ‘South Elevation facing a narrow courtyard belonging to the neighbouring property.’ Similarly, it should read ‘New doorway added giving access to neighbouring property’s courtyard.’

The impression given on the plans are currently worded in a way that suggests the Chapel has ownership or entitlement to the courtyard when in fact it does not.

I would welcome your written response on this matter. I have copied this letter to the property developer Mr Alcraft who we gather is resubmitting his plans. 

We believe the resubmitted plans should now remove the proposed South Elevation Doorway to our property.

Yours sincerely

Michael Donovan
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